
   

  

CROSSHALL JUNIOR WEEKLY UPDATES   W.E.  18.11.2022 
  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We began the week with Pudsey, we finished the week with Pudsey and in     

between we had a Celebration Assembly with thirty parents, firework poetry, lots 

of Head Teacher Awards, Christmas singing, four Head Teachers visiting, and the 

children being celebrated on BBC Cambridgeshire. 

 

What a fantastic week! 

 

Next week, Year Four children are out at Chiltern Open Air Museum, so we are 

hoping for good weather. 

 

Enjoy your weekend and we look forward to welcoming you on Open Day - next 

Friday! 

  
 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

  

 

CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

21st November 

4AG & 4KW Chiltern Air  

Museum Trip 

22nd November 

4CH & 4NT Chiltern Air  

Museum Trip 

Flu Immunisation Catch 

Up 

Year Six SRE Film  

Viewing For Parents 

3:30pm 

23rd November 

Year Six Maya Mask 

Parent Workshop  

#AskCJS: Online Tools @ 

3:30pm 

25th November 

CJS Open Day  

30th November 

Year Five Space Centre 

Trip 

Edinburgh House Bonus 

Day- 3LG, 4AA, 5AC & 6JE 

to wear token blue item 

This year’s Disco will be 

held on Wednesday 14th 

December. 

Years 3&4 will be 5:30-6:45 

Years 5&6 will be 7:00-8:30 

Consent forms will need to 

b e  r e tu r n e d  w h e n             

p u r c ha s i n g 

tickets. 

Further details 

to follow. 

http://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CrosshallJuniorAT/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CrosshallJunior
https://www.youtube.com/user/CrosshallJunior


CHILDREN IN NEED DAY 

Today we showed our support for BBC Children in Need  

by wearing something spotty and making a donation.   

As always, it was a CJS 

Spot-acular and the 

children went all out!   

Thank you for your   

donations.   

We raised over £480. 

 

 

 
 

REMEMBRANCE 

SUNDAY 

Oliver and Elliott from 

Year Six made us very 

proud by taking part 

in the Remembrance  

Sunday Parade last 

weekend. 

 

 

ODD SOCKS DAY 

This week was Anti-Bullying Week 

at CJS and the children enjoyed 

the opportunity to celebrate their 

individuality by wearing odd socks! 

 

 

FLU IMMUNISATION 

The nursing team will be back on Tuesday 22nd November 

for anyone still requiring a flu spray. Please give consent via the     

portal by clicking HERE.  If you gave consent before, but your 

child missed out due to absence, you do not need to give       

consent again.  

ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 When you are reading your AR or free choice book, can you spot different words the author 

has used instead of said?  

  How do you work out the area of a shape? 

 What is the definition of a prime number?  List all the prime numbers up to 20.  

 What is secretarial editing? 

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Learning to Share 

Gabriels K 

Alice H 

  Stanley D 

  Callum P 

  Jaxon C 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE AFTER HALF TERM: 

Belfast V London 

READING  

VOLUNTEERS 
 

Years Three, Four, Five 

and Six are looking for parent  

volunteers to come in and hear 

some readers from their child’s 

year group.   

If you would like to be involved in 

the reading volunteer process, 

please contact the relevant Head 

of Year.  You must have a current 

Crosshall DBS.  Thank you. 

CJS NEEDS YOU! 
 

Our school requires some  

additional Governors.  

If you would like to be               

considered, please contact the 

school office.  Thank you. 

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/cambridgeshire

